
No. 

Date: 00.09.2024. 

CTO 

NCC UNIT,VCFW 

EGE 

We are pleased to inform you that the NCC (National Cadet Corps) admission procedure for the lst semester students will commence from 20th September to 25th September 2024. All students are encouraged to participate in the NCC program. 

KOLKATA 

VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

Please ensure you complete the admission process within the given dates. 

OIN 
WOMEA 

39, SANKAR GHOSH LANE & 
8A, SHIBNARAYAN DAS LANE 

KOLKATA - 700 006 
Phone: 2241 8889 

E-mail : office.vcfw@gmail.com 
office@vcfw.org 

NOTICE 

Date.... 

VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

NCC Admission for lst semester students 

(DR. SUTAPA RAY) 
Principal 

PRINCIPAL 
VDTASAGAR COLLBGE FOR WOMEN 
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